
A Letter from the Mayor 
Dear Residents of Rock Hill, 

Thank you to everyone who came out  

and enjoyed the Fall Festival. A huge thank you to 

the Fall Festival Committee for their work in mak-

ing it such a success: Pat Harris, Leonmarie Benner, 

Jan Reed, Peggy McCree, and William Mead. Mark your calendar 

now for next year’s Fall Festival scheduled for October 4, 2025.  

No-excuse absentee voting in St. Louis County started 10/22, 

and Election Day is November 5.  Click the box below for infor-

mation about the election, where and how to vote, and what is 

on your ballot. 

-Edward Mahan, Mayor; emahan@rockhillmo.net or 314-561-4317. 
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We would like to remind residents to keep yard 

waste out of sewer drains: 

If yard waste (such as leaves, grass clippings, weeds, brush and 

small twigs) is disposed of along a creek or in a storm drain it can 

have a negative impact on the community. 

Yard waste decaying in creeks and rivers decomposes in a pro-

cess that removes oxygen from the water. Fish and other aquatic 

life can’t survive in water with low oxygen. As yard waste decom-

poses, plant nutrients such as nitrogen and phosphorus are also 

released. These nutrients promote the excessive growth of algae 

in the water. As the water becomes polluted, it does not support 

aquatic life and becomes a health hazard.  

 

What Can You Do? 

√   Never allow yard waste to be washed down or put into storm 
drains. 

√   Do not sweep or blow grass clippings along the street or into a 
storm drain. 

√   Do not dump grass or yard waste onto a creek bank or area 
where it will be washed into creeks and rivers. 

√   Control soil erosion on your property by planting native trees 
and ground cover to stabilize erosion prone areas. 

√   Compost leaves, brush, grass clippings and other yard waste. 

√   Mow grass higher and leave grass clippings on the lawn to re-
tain moisture and provide nutrients to the soil as they decompose. 

√   Do not over water your lawn or garden. This may increase 
leaching of fertilizers to ground and surface water. 



Rock Hill Public Library 

Happy Halloween 2024, from your friends  
at Rock Hill Public Library! We are open  
Monday-Thursday 10 AM-7PM, Friday 12-5 PM & Saturday 10 
AM-2 PM.  

 

October Movies on the Patio 
The next “Not So Scary, Scary Movies” is 
The Nightmare Before Christmas (October 
24) (PG). 
Jack Skellington, king of Halloween Town, 
discovers Christmas Town, but his attempts 
to bring Christmas to his home causes confu-
sion. 
 
Movies will begin at dark! Bring your chairs, 
blankets & snacks. Also, enjoy the Hacienda 
Mexican Restaurant Food Truck from 6:30-
7:30PM! Parking on the American Bank (9815 

Manchester Rd) lot. 
 

StoryWalk® Extended by Popu-
lar Demand 
Don’t miss out! Go discover the beauty 
of nature while enjoying our Story-
Walk® at the WGSD Pollinator Para-
dise on Rock Hill Road now until Octo-
ber 31, 2024, and get ready for a mem-
orable outdoor experience!  

 
The StoryWalk® Project was created by 
Anne Ferguson 

of Montpelier, VT and developed in collabora-
tion with the Kellogg-Hubbard Li-
brary. StoryWalk® is a registered service mark 
owned by Ms. Ferguson.  

   
Halloween Open House 
Boo!!! Ghosts and Ghouls! Mark your calen-
dars for a frightfully fun evening at Rock Hill 
Public Library!! Get ready for a fang-tastic hour 
or so at our Halloween Open House on Octo-
ber 30 from 5:00-6:30 PM. Enjoy snacks, kar-
aoke, crafts, and spooky stories. It's going to 
be a hauntingly good time!   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Community Puzzle and Board 
Game Swap 
 

Ready to swap some games and puzzles? 
Mark your calendars for Saturday, Novem-
ber 9 from 10 AM-12 PM   for a game wor-
thy event you won't want to miss! Bring your 
gently used games and puzzles in their origi-
nal boxes and let's trade some fun! No puz-
zles or games to donate? You are still wel-
come to join in on the excitement!  
 
See You Soon, Randi 


